
 

 
 

Importation and Sale of Second-hand Motor Vehicles 
   
 

The Ministry of Industry, Commerce and Consumer Protection wishes to 

inform the public in general and importers of second-hand motor vehicles, in 

particular, that the Consumer Protection (Control of Imports) Regulations 2017 

and the Consumer Protection (Importation and Sale of Second-hand Motor 

Vehicles) (Amendment) Regulations 2017 have been published in the 

Government Notices Nos. 160 and 159 of 2017 respectively in the Government 

Gazette of 12 August 2017.   

 

These two regulations, stipulating the new conditions governing the 

importation and sale of second-hand motor vehicles, may be accessed on the 

website of the Ministry -  www.commerce.govmu.org. 

 

For any additional information, the Trade Division may be contacted on 

Telephone No. 405-1399 or by email to td@govmu.org. 
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